
 
 
 
 
9 January 2025 
 
Dear families,  
 
I have been onsite today and believe that it is safe for us to open tomorrow, Friday 10 January. The arrangements 
will be as follows:  
 

• School will open to children at 10.00am. This will give families time to make their way in safely and 
carefully.  

• Lunches will be provided as usual- we have enough supplies to offer a hot meal.  

• There will be no breakfast club available tomorrow- this will be available from Monday.  

• Children can wear their own warm clothes and suitable footwear.  

• Home time will be from 3.00pm until 3.15pm to allow a more gradual release 

• Due to the shorter morning, there will be no AM Nursery- we will reopen AM Nursery on Monday 13 
January. 

• 30 hour Nursery children may attend from 10.00am.  
 
Whilst I know that the site is safe and ready, I appreciate that the area around your homes may not be and you 
may choose to keep your children at home. If this is the case, please do let us know as soon as you can by 
phoning the office or sending a message through MCAS. This will help us have an idea of the number of children 
to expect and plan effectively for lunches.  
 
Thank you once again for your support this week. Even tomorrow’s arrangements are not ideal! We hope that a 
school day back with teachers and friends will go a little way to providing some return to routine and normality.  
 
We look forward to seeing you tomorrow.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
 
 

Mrs Rebecca Greenwood 
Principal  


